
 

Wing workshop and wildfowling up-dates were carried out at BASC 

headquarters Trochry, it was good to see a healthy number of fowlers who 

made the effort in rather snowy conditions. Information on the situations at 

Caerlaverock and Findhorn Bay were much appreciated and duly taken on 

board. From meeting our recently appointed head of wildfowling James Green 

it would seem that we have an enthusiastic young man who loves his sport and 

would clearly like it to continue for younger generations.Talks on the 

international scene and estuary disturbance also gave us food for thought. 5 

TVWA members attended and for the guys who collected various duck and 

goose wings it’s a big thanks from the club. 

 



The clubs next event will be the BASC Interclub – Open -  and younger age 

group shoots Sunday 2nd June 12.00 – 4pm it will be held at Dunkeld Park. You 

only require to bring yourself and 28g fibre cartridges. Members interested are 

urged to contact our Chairman. The team will consist of 5 members, if interest 

is high we will require a club shoot for selection at local venue before heading 

up to Dunkeld, please get in touch soon so we can arrange things. Dunkeld club 

house is now open so it should be a great day out. 

 

This time of year is perfect for getting out and about and finding new areas 

where you can crack on with your fowling pursuits for next season. Mind and 

be careful out in those vast reed beds !! 

 

JM   


